
Important Announcement: Transport Service 

Interruptions 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We wish to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be interruptions in our 

transport services on the following dates: 

• Date: October 15, 2023 

• Reason: Scheduled maintenance 

• Affected Routes: Route A, Route B 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and encourage you to plan your travels 

accordingly. Our team is working diligently to minimize the disruptions and ensure a smooth 

transition back to normal service. 

For further updates, please visit our website or contact our customer service team. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

The Transport Service Team 


